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Skanska Names Ward and Gogolin to Lead 
Business Development in Atlanta 

 
Skanska USA Building Inc. announces that Rob Ward has been 
appointed Vice President and Elton "Al" Gogolin has been named 
director of business development. Ward and Gogolin will both be 
based in Skanska's Atlanta office.  

As the new vice president of business development, Ward is 
charged with overseeing the growth of Skanska's construction 
activities for the Atlanta office.  Previously, he was director of 
business development at the company's Rockville, Md. office 
where he gained expertise in the federal, corporate commercial, 
higher education and life science markets with an emphasis on 
public/private transactions, such as the Enhanced Use Leasing 
program implemented by the U.S. Department of Defense. 

Ward graduated from the Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State 
University with a bachelor's degree in Communications and 
Marketing.  He is a LEED®-accredited professional. 

As director of business development at Skanska's Corporate 
Commercial Center of Excellence in Atlanta, Gogolin is 
responsible for growing the company's construction business of 
corporate headquarters, high-rise towers and high-end hotel and 
resort projects.   

With experience in office management, design and construction, 
Gogolin has a keen knowledge of the architectural, engineering 
and construction industries.  Before joining Skanska, he was a 
principal and director of facilities at Pond & Company, Inc. in 
Atlanta.   

Gogolin earned a bachelor's degree in Civil Engineering from the 
Georgia Institute of Technology in Atlanta and is a registered 
professional engineer. 
 "We welcome Rob and Al to our growing Skanska family," said 
Paul Anderson, -Chief Operating Officer of Skanska USA 
Building's Atlanta office.  "Our momentum in the Southeast will 



be greatly helped by the contributions of these two outstanding 
professionals." 

Skanska USA Building Inc. is a leading national and local 
provider of construction, pre-construction consulting, general 
contracting and design-build services to a broad range of U.S. 
industries including life sciences, healthcare, education, high-
tech, aviation, transportation and sports and entertainment. 
Skanska USA Building also provides pharmaceutical validation 
services to clients. The company, part of the Skanska AB global 
group of companies, is headquartered in Parsippany, New Jersey, 
and has approximately 4,100 employees. 

Skanska is one of the world's leading construction groups with 
expertise in construction, development of commercial and 
residential projects and public-private partnerships. The Group 
currently has 54,000 employees in selected home markets in 
Europe, in the US and Latin America. Sales in 2005 totaled $17 
billion. 
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